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Planning permission for next door neighbour Martin Carrol 
12 November 2022 19:02:31

Hi, my name is Ashleigh Kerr, i have just got around to replying to letter for the planning
permission from my next door neighbour Martin Carrol. I would like to ask if the case has
been determined or not yet? If not I'd like to object to the application. Thanks Ashleigh 
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